
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in our recent Board 

Engagement Survey. Your insights and feedback are invaluable to us and play a crucial role in 

enhancing our organizational effectiveness. 

We appreciate the time and effort you took to share your thoughts. Your contributions will help 

us make informed decisions that align with our mission and objectives. 

Thank you once again for your commitment and support. We look forward to continuing our 

work together to achieve our goals. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


